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What a great last half term we have had in Kids Club. We've been
ceLebratLrLg the nice few sunny d,ays that arrived by makLn.g our summer
theme very appetising! We made Fresh strawberry milkshakes with ice

cream and topped withh cream!

This year we celebrated Victory in Europe Day - also known as VE Day
- we celebrated 80 years since the Allied Forces accepting the Nazi's

wnconditional surrender from World War 2.

Strawberry Milkshake
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Summer fruity punch Ice Cream Sundaes

We also made ice cream sundaes! We added peaches, pineapple or
mandarin oranges and topped with vanilla and Neapolitan ice cream. Last
but the best bit of all was the whipped cream and biscuit decorations!

Theg were delicious. Everyone wanted more!!

Continuing our summer theme, we tried our hand at making fresh fruit
summer punch! Starting with a base of cranberry or apple juice we added
freshly sliced raspberries, strawberries, kiwi, lemons and oranges. We then

added the fizz! Lovely refreshing lemonade! Mmmmmn! It was so yummy!

IMPORTANT

If your child is new to Kids’ Club in September, you need to
complete a Kids’ Club booking form. If you do not complete
this form, they will be unable to attend.




Key Dates for your Diary:

Please note that School closes at I.15pm Friday I9th July. Kids” Club Will
NOT be running that afternoon.

We RETURN to School on Tuesday 3rd September, with our new reception
children starting on Thursday Sth September

Remember you MUST book and pay in ADVANCE for your child’s sessions.

The snacks we offer in kids’ club include frt.u',t and healthier
vegetable platters.

We have tested a selection of cereals at breakfast club and now
offer at least four of the firm favourites!

Please remember, it is your responsibility to book and pay for your child’s
sessions BEFORE they attend.

If you would like an additional session, please contact the office to check
availability before booking. Although it looks like there are spaces on School
Spider, these places could already be allocated.

Some parents have outstanding debt on their accounts, please ensure this is
cleared before September. If you do not clear any existing debt, your child will

not be able to attend in September.

We are tightening up procedures relating to late or non-payment for sessions. If
you are late paying, you will be charged at the casual rate, if this occurs more

than 3 times, you will lose your child’s space.

If your child will NOT be attending any session they are booked in for,
PLEASE let the school office know, or tell a member of the Kids’ Club staff,
this will make it smoother for our collection from your children’s class,

especially our Woodlea children.

May I remind parents that Kids’ Club closes at 6pm. Please ensure all children

are collected promptly up to épm, as the staff leave at 6pm.

Tel: 01772 423339

Email: m.turner@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk
WWW.STANDREWSINFANTS.CO.UK

Facebook: @Standrewsinfant



